
January 27, 2014 

THE INFORMATION BELOW IS EXCLUSIVELY FOR THE USE 

OF PLBC MEMBERS  

GARAGE SALE 
 

Parksville Lawn Bowling Club 

Saturday, April 12 

8:00 am - 12:00 pm 

 

Spring may not quite yet be in the air, but it’s time to start getting ready for the PLBC 

Annual Spring Garage Sale. 

 

As most members know this is event is an important fundraiser for the Club.  This notice 

is ask you to keep the Club and the sale in mind, before disposing of any household or 

garden items.  As usual all saleable items will be gladly accepted with the exception of 

clothing, computers, monitors, printers, TV’s, telephones, magazines or large furniture.   

 

The success of this sale depends on the active participation of the Club Members. In a 

few weeks, a call will go out for volunteers and we will organize a team to manage the 

event. There are lots of things to do on sale day, leading up to, and after the event.   

If you already know that you would like to volunteer, or need assistance in transporting 

items, please contact Don McKay, fundraising director at cardonqb2byec@shaw.ca   
 

If anyone did not receive a message from the Sunshine Lady on Sunday, January 26, 

please advise me, Sandra Taylor, 250-248-6009  or  pandstaylor@telus.net 

Monday morning messages are sent out when I have been given something to send.  It is a 

quiet time of year and I have not been asked to send anything out for the past few 

weeks.  If you have a lawn bowling club topic to be distributed to the members, please 

forward them to me by Saturday prior to the Monday to be sent.  That being said, I will 

be away in February and there will not be any messages on February 10 and the 17.  

Cheryl Baker,  MMM 
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